

## **South Borough Primary School**

A MEMBER OF SWALE ACADEMIES TRUST

Exec. Headteacher: Mrs J Olivier **Head of School:** Mr M Currie

**Telephone:** 01622 752161

E-mail: sbps\_office@swale.at

Website: www.southboroughprimary.org.uk

Twitter: @sbpsmaidstone

A Learning Ladder for Life



26th May 2021

## **DOJO Class Reward**

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception Red Class,

At the beginning of the term, Red Class decided that when they gained a class total of 2000 dojo points, they would like to spend one session eating popcorn and watching a film with a soft/cuddly toy. The children have been working extremely hard to earn points and I am pleased to tell you that this week they have reached 2000 points and therefore have earnt their reward.

## The class' reward will take place on Friday 28th May 2021.

If you are not happy for your child to participate, please write in your child's planner or notify the office.

On this day, your child may bring in their chosen soft/cuddly toy. Please send the children into school in their normal school uniform.

We will also be providing the children with popcorn to eat during the movie. If your child has any allergies or dietary requirements, please let the office know in advance.

I am extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child's planner or ring the office and ask to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr Blanco Reception Red Class Teacher

Stagshaw Close, Postley Road, Maidstone, Kent, ME15 6TL